Mr. Jackson Izaack Chengula joined the School of Law on October, 2024 as a driver. Before joining the School, he worked at RUWASA (2019), TEMESA at Njombe (2020) and TFS (2022).
Mr. Chengula holds a Certificate in Passenger Service Vehicle (PSV) from the National Institute of Transport (NIT), Njombe and a Certificate of Basic award in Driving Course from VETA Driving School (VTC), Njombe.
He may be contacted at: Cell Phone: 0658 930 050 email: Jackson.chengula@udsm.ac.tz.
 


